
 

 
 
 
Notice of application to exit from 
the non-household retail market 
In accordance with Regulation 9 of the Water and Sewerage Undertakers (Exit from Non-
household Retail Market) Regulations 2016, on 1st November 2016 South Staffordshire 
Water PLC  (“South Staffs Water”), whose Registered Office is at Green Lane, Walsall WS2 
7PD, submitted its application to Defra, to exit the non-household retail water market. 
 
The acquiring licensee will be SSWB Limited, a subsidiary company of South Staffordshire 
Plc, whose Registered Office is at Green Lane, Walsall WS2 7PD. The date upon which South 
Staffs Water will exit the non-household retail water market is 3rd April 2017. 
 


	Notice of application to exit from the non-household retail market

